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    20th July, 2007 

Shri B.N. Jha

Superintendent of Police

Central Bureau of Investigation 

Special Task Force, 

Block-3, 1st Floor,

CGO Complex, Lodhi Road,

New Delhi – 110003

Subject : Case No. RC-5(S)/2005/STF/DLI 


With reference to your letter No. 1491/RC/DST/2005/S/0005 dated 25th June, 2007 on the subject noted above, this is to intimate that since the Court has taken cognizance of the offence, it will not be appropriate for Delhi Medical Council to further inquire into the matter.  However, if Dr. R.K. Khullar is convicted/penalized by the Court the same may be intimated to the Council for taking necessary action. 
(Dr. R.N. Baishya)

Secretary






